
Purchasing & Contracting Department 

Via Email: melissa@tdirinc.com  

September 23, 2024 

TDIR Inc 
Attn: Melissa Williams 
3589 Herschel Rd 
Atlanta, Ga 30337 

Notice of Award 

RE:  Request for Quotation (RFQ) No. RFQ 24-3003833 Energy Efficient LED Lighting Upgrade 

Dear Melissa Williams: 

This letter confirms that TDIR Inc has been selected for award to provide services for Energy 
Efficient LED Lighting Upgrade for the Department of Facilities Management of DeKalb 
County for an amount not to exceed $24,090.00 

Please provide a valid county or city business license and have your insurance carrier forward 
to the County a Certificate of Insurance in the amounts indicated on the Insurance 
Requirements included in the RFQ to Joydan Holley via email at 
jmholley@dekalbcountyga.gov. Ensure that DeKalb County is listed as additional insured. 

Sincerely, 

________________________ 
Joydan Holley  
Procurement Technician 
Department of Purchasing and Contracting 

DR/jh 
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